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Nuffield Health Bristol Hospital

Upper Byron Place

Clifton

Bristol

BS8 1JU
INFORMATION ON THE CHESTERFIELD HOSPITAL RE-DEVELOPMENT PROJECT

Friday 13th July 2012 

Dear Neighbour,

Saturday 14th July

· The site will be non-operational, closed and alarmed.

The week ahead

No real new news to impart I’m afraid, it’s very much the same as last week. This includes the constant battle against the British summer weather.

· Installation of the pre-cast concrete sections between the piles that form the basement retaining walls will be ongoing.

· In conjunction with the installation of the retaining wall sections, excavation of the basement area will continue.

· One piling rig is still on site and will be undertaking piling works for the bearing piles of the new Hospital building within the basement area.

· Spoil generated by the excavation of the basement area will be removed from site utilising the ‘muck away’ lorries.
· Main sewer surveying works will continue to be undertaken prior to the installation of the new site drainage.
Best regards,

Steve 









Steve Nicholson

Nuffield Health Site Manager

Chesterfield Re-development Project

Telephone: 07917 240937

Email: thechesterfieldenquiries@nuffieldhealth.com






